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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

Newsletter 
 

21 June 2016 
 

HEALTHY LIVING WEEK 
Week commencing Monday, 20 June, for the whole week and 

children need to come dressed in their sports clothes every day. 

 

SPORTS DAY MORNINGS 
Please note the dates for your child’s sports morning: 

Monday, 20 June – Flamingoes, Herons & Cranes. 

Tuesday, 21 June – Robins, Finches & Sparrows. 

Wednesday, 22 June – Kingfishers, Woodpeckers & Blackbirds. 

Thursday, 23 June – Wrens. 

All to start at 09:15, weather permitting, on the back playground 

and you are welcome to come and cheer your child/ren on. 

 

RACE FOR LIFE  
All children will have brought home a sponsor 

form for the above which children will be doing 

during our ‘Healthy Living’ week, beginning 

Monday, 20 June.  If you have not returned your form yet please 

do so ASAP. Thank you for your support. 

 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 2:50pm and last 

approximately 15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  

Grandparents and siblings are welcome.  The dates this term are: 

Monday 27 June Finches 

Monday 4 July Sparrows 
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ACADEMY REPORTS 
These will be sent home with your child on Friday, 1 July.  There 

will be a parents evening on Thursday, 7 July, for any parents who, 

after reading the report, have a concern they wish to discuss with 

the class teacher.  However, if you are happy with the report there 

is no need to book an appointment.  

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL – CAYTHORPE COURT 
The total cost of this trip is £125.  Reminder final 

payment of: £50 by 15 July.  If you wish to pay 

before this date you are welcome to do so, make 

sure you send in your payment card! 

 

APPLICATIONS FOR FREE SCHOOL TRANSPORT FOR THE 

2016/17 SCHOOL YEAR  
Primary School Pupils attending their nearest suitable school may 

be entitled to HtSTA if they live more than the statutory walking 

distance from the school. This is two miles for children under eight 

years old and three miles for children aged eight and over. However, 

if the child is eligible for free school meals, or the parents/carers 

are in receipt of maximum level of working tax credit, the walking 

distance will remain at two miles. 

Applications forms are now available from the Academy office and 

must be returned to Derby City Council no later than Friday,  

29 July 2016 to ensure entitled pupils receive their bus passes 

before the beginning of the next school year. Applications received 

after this date cannot guarantee entitled pupils will receive their 

bus pass in time for the September start of school. 

Link to the Councils Home to School Transport Assistance Policy - 

http://www.derby.gov.uk/media/derbycitycouncil/contentassets/doc

uments/schools/DerbyCityCouncil-Transport-Policy-parents-

Oct2011.pdf  
 

http://www.derby.gov.uk/media/derbycitycouncil/contentassets/documents/schools/DerbyCityCouncil-Transport-Policy-parents-Oct2011.pdf
http://www.derby.gov.uk/media/derbycitycouncil/contentassets/documents/schools/DerbyCityCouncil-Transport-Policy-parents-Oct2011.pdf
http://www.derby.gov.uk/media/derbycitycouncil/contentassets/documents/schools/DerbyCityCouncil-Transport-Policy-parents-Oct2011.pdf
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CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 
These have all now been sent and we expect delivery in the next 

week.  

SUN SAFE SCHOOLS 
Reminder: if you have not yet sent in your response 

form, sunhat, sun-cream, water bottle, etc., can you 

please do so as soon as possible.  Many thanks for your 

support.  

 

SAINSBURY ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
These have now finished, can you please send any 

vouchers you have at home into the Academy as 

soon as possible please. 

 

PTFA 
Next Event: Summer Fayre – Friday, 24 June, 3:30pm-5:00pm: 
Raffle tickets –please return any unsold tickets to the office before 

Thursday, 23 June. 

If you are able to donate a tombola/raffle prize please send these 

in by the morning of Friday, 24 June.  

Cake donations accepted on the day of the Fayre. 

As always, many thanks for your support. 
 

ACADEMY DINNERS 

Reminder - to send payment in an envelope with 

your child’s name & class clearly written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with 

sandwiches and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.  

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
10-06-16 Ashkan Omed Robins 

 

For showing super table manners and 

behaviour in the dining hall. 
 
 

 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  
 

 

Reminder we break up  

Friday, 15 July at 3:15pm  

returning to the Academy on  

Tuesday, 23 August at 8:50am – Years: 1/2/3/4/5/6 

Thursday, 1 September at 8:50am – FS2 - Wrens 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

